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Mr. Haik Kavookjian 
Bingham Photo Engraving Co. 
330 West 42nd St. 
New York, New York 

Dear Mr. Kavookjian: 

September 3, 1970 

We were happy to receive your letter of September 1. 

All donations received by the Diocese or the Cathedral are 
acknowledged as a matter of course by receipts. There may be 
some confusion in th matter of in lieu of flowers donations 
because such donations are usually-assigned to two or more 
institutions. We can only acknowledge the part of t~e donation 
that is actually received by us. Of course, there is always 
the possibility of error in occasional instances, but his is 
our practice. 

All in lieu of f lowers donations received by the Diocese 
are credited according to the indications made by the donor, 
whether it be the Cathedral, the Diocese, the Building Fund, 
Memorials, etc. In the iatter cases the monies are forwarded 
to you for appropriate disposition. An example is t e $500 
donation aade recently by Mrs. Rose McCool in memory of Freda 
and Boghos Boyajian for an ornamental Gospels book. 
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If any further clarification is requtred, pleas let us 

Sincerely yours, 

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian 
Primate 


